
 

Welcomes  

Peking University  
(China’s “Harvard”) 

Office of International Relations 

to conduct an info-session on  

 

College  

Study Abroad & Scholarship 

Opportunities 

Current 8th-graders,  

Alumni, and Their Families are  

Cordially Invited to Attend on 

November 12, 7:00 p.m. at Yinghua Academy 


